
September 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim DiEugenio 

CTKA 

10734 Jefferson Blvd., #441 

Culver City, CA 90230 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the Slawson/Coleman report, which is open in full with the exception 

of the true name of John Scelso. 

 

It was nice meeting you in Los Angeles. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


